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Comments: Keep the Roadless Rule in Place for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear Interdisciplinary Team Leader, Alaska Roadless Rule Ken Tu,

 

I love the outdoors and outdoor recreation Is the number one contributor to my mental and physical health. As

such, I'm writing to express my continuing commitment to protecting the Tongass National Forest, its backcountry

and roadless areas from destruction incurred by logging and development.

 

The Tongass is extremely valueable for outdoor recreation, our climate, wildlife, clean water, clean air, and our

physical health. These are all foundations to long-term prosperity and vital to protect. Road building, logging, and

development should continue to be prohibited in the Tongass's roadless areas through upholding the Roadless

Rule.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mrs. Stacia Tikaani

 

Gig Harbor, WA 98335-5906

 

[Position]


